
SEPTEMBER 6TH 2024

This week is a shortenednewsletter with it onlybeing 3 days since wereturned. And what agreat three days we havehad! Your children lookedso smart and grown up intheir new classes - we areso proud of them! Thankyou to all our parents forkeeping to the uniformexpectations. 
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DITTON PRIMARYDITTON PRIMARY

WHAT'S NEW?

PLEASE LIKE AND FOLLOW US

ON FACEBOOK!

HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/DITTONPRIMARYACADEMYSCHOOL

PLEASE LIKE AND FOLLOW US

ON FACEBOOK!

HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/DITTONPRIMARYACADEMYSCHOOL

Please can we remind you that weask that no bikes or scooters areridden in the playground. It is verybusy and accidents can easilyhappen. Please ask your children towalk their bikes and scooters to thebike park. Electric scooters are notpermitted on the playground at all.



Mondays
Y5LW
Y6GB

Tuesdays

Y1LD and Y1RD
Y6DW

Wednesdays
Y3TP

Y2LA and Y2AP

Reception forest school - more details to follow

Thursdays
Y3BM
Y5ML

Fridays
Y4AL
Y4CH

PE DAYSPE DAYS

Diary Dates
September

11th - Rock Kidz17th/18th - School Photos

October3rd - Y3 Trip Beeston Castle4th - Y6 Trip Imperial War Museum16th - Y5 Trip Tatton Park

Attendance

Over the summer holidays, the

government issued new guidance on

school attendance. We are going to

send more information to parents

next week.

The guidance can be found at:

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/me

dia/66bf300da44f1c4c23e5bd1b/Working_t

ogether_to_improve_school_attendance_-

_August_2024.pdf


